## Collégiens

Vous pouvez regarder la vidéo pour enfants élémentaires : Jack goes to hospital.

## Questions sur la vidéo:

- 1. Jack looks for gold .......
- 2. He falls on his ......
- 3. He cuts his ......
- 4. Jack is allergic to beanstalk ........
- 5. Jack goes to hospital in an ......
- 6. The nurse gives Jack a Covid .........
- 7. The doctor uses a ...... to hear his breathing.
- 8. Jack and his mother return home in an .....

## Lire l'histoire:

Jack has an accident

## Vocabulaire

root : la Racine, dizzy : étourdi, to bleed : saigner, breathing : la respiration, la salle d'attente : waiting room, une éruption cutanée sur la peau : rash, to burn : brûler

Jack is happy living with his mother and the magic hen. They have not heard or seen the giantess or the gold harp. The magic beanstalk is growing back very slowly. One day Jack runs in the grass near the barn. He is looking for gold eggs. He trips on a root which is in the long grass and he falls into some beanstalk leaves and rocks. A leaf goes in Jack's mouth and he cuts his hands and he hits his head on a rock. Jack is dizzy and his hands are bleeding. He has a headache. Jack is allergic to the leaves and he is covered in spots. He has difficulty breathing.

Jack screams, "Mother, help me!"

Jack's mother runs into the garden and sees Jack lying on the ground. She carries him into the house and telephones 911 for an ambulance.

Jack and his mother go to the emergency room at the hospital in an ambulance. The ambulance men give Jack some oxygen.

When they arrive at the hospital Jack can breathe a bit better and he walks into the hospital with his mother. They go to the reception desk. Jack's mother describes his medical problems. They wait in the waiting room. Before they see the doctor a nurse gives him a Covid test. While they wait for the results a nurse washes Jack's hands and takes Jack's temperature. It is normal. The Covid results are posititive. Jack has Covid! The doctor listens to his breathing with a stethoscope. There are some problems with his breathing and the doctor gives him some medecine for his breathing and for his headache. He tells Jack to stay at home for a minimum of 10 days as he is contagious. His mother must call the hospital if his breathing gets worse.

Jack and his mother return home in an ambulance. Do you think Jack's symptoms were caused by the accident or Covid? Hopefully he will get better soon.

- 1. Match the words that are similar: a) to trip, to examine, dizzy, spots, to get close to
- 2. b) rash, to check, to get near, to fall, head is spinning
- 3 What happens to Jack? How does he get hurt?
- 4 What are Jack's symptoms?
- 5. What does the doctor examine?
- 6. How does the nurse help Jack?
- 7 Why does Jack not want to get too close to the beanstalk?
- 8. What might happen when Jack and his mother try to burn the beanstalk?